
 

 

13 March 2020 

Dirk Eisman  

By email: joe.smith@email.com   

Dear Dirk   

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST OIA-20-08 – CONFUCIUS  

I refer to your official information request dated 29 January 2020 for information relating to the Confucius 
Institute. You requested: 

Agreements with the Office of Chinese Language Council International (Hanban) and the Huazhong University of 
Science and Technology on the establishment/continuation of the Confucius Institute at University of Canterbury.   

The University accepts your request. Two of the documents, from the establishment in 2009, are attached. A 
subsequent document for the continuation of the institute is being finalised and will be provided within the next 
week.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachael McGregor 
Information Advisor  
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